
  CHESTERFIELD TOWNSHIP ALLIANCE AGAINST SUBSTANCE ABUSE 
June 15, 2022 

 
Janice DeJohn called the meeting of the Chesterfield Township Alliance Against Substance 
Abuse to order at 4:34 p.m.  
 
Present: Aggie Napoleon, Janice DeJohn, Danny Wolverton, Mary Wolverton,  Henry 
Krzewinski and Frankie Sielski 
 
Mentoring Program: 
The mentoring program will not be held this summer.  
 
QUARTERLY PRESENTATIONS: 
The BMX Event was held on May 12 and was a big success.  In addition to performing BMX 
bike stunts, the Dialed Action employees also presented anti-drug and bike safety messages 
to the audience. 
 
The first Music in the Square event, featuring the Grouser Girls, was held on May 26 and 
was well attended.  The food vendor canceled the day before the event and we were unable 
to get another vendor at the last minute so we did not have food available.  We did not 
advertise that we would be having food so many people brought their own.  The second 
Music in the Square event, featuring The Successful Failures, will be held the night of this 
meeting and a food vendor was not procured.  Mr. Softee and Kona Ice were made aware of 
the event so they can drive by. 
 
We are working with Chesterfield Elementary School to get a Robot Assembly scheduled 
before the end of the school year. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
Aggie asked Frankie to order the Planners for the 3rd to 6th grade students for next school 
year before the end of June so that we can use this year’s funding. 
 
Frankie said that she received permission from Principal Heino to paint murals in the 
hallways at the Elementary School over the summer and asked if the Alliance could pay for 
the paint and other supplies needed.  Janice asked her to submit a proposal that Aggie can 
submit to the County to get approval. 
 
Agreement was made that future meetings will be held on the first Wednesday of every 
month at 4:30 PM, however there will not be a meeting in July.  The next meeting will be 
held on August 3, 2022.  Aggie will send an e-mail to all Committee Members regarding the 
meeting schedule.   
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:10 p.m. by Janice DeJohn.  
 


